
NOTICE OF JOINT MEETING OF ROAD COMMISSIONERS AND SELECT BOARD 

The Select Board and Road Commission will hold a joint meeting on July 12, 2023 at 
5:00 p.m. in the Draper Room, Hopedale Town Hall, 78 Hopedale Street for discussion 
and potential vote to fill a vacancy on the Road Commission, pursuant to General Laws 
Chapter 41, Section 11, until the 2024 Annual Town Election.  Any registered voter 
interested in filling this temporary vacancy on the Road Commission may submit an 
application no later than 2:00 p.m. on July 10, 2023 to Martha White, Interim Executive 
Assistant to the Town Administrator at mwhite@hopedale-ma.gov or by mail to 78 
Hopedale Street, Hopedale, MA  01747. 
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